
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Sheila A. Alles, Director    Academic Services Department 
  
  
DATE:  September 10, 2013 
 
TO:  Dr. Randy A. Liepa 
  Superintendent 
 
FROM: Sheila A. Alles 
   
SUBJECT: Annual Education Report Presentation to the Board of Education 
 

The month of September brings the annual presentation of the district’s Annual 
Education Report to our Board of Education and to our community.  I would like to 
request an opportunity for Kathy Maxwell and I to present essential elements of the 
district’s 2012-13 Annual Education Report.  Please consider adding this agenda item to 
the September 16, Board of Education Meeting.   
   
Thank you for your consideration of this request.  
 
 

 
 


